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14.10.2024 

Dear Parents 

 

Warm festive greetings to you and your family! 

 

We hope you have a joyful and peaceful Diwali filled with light, love, and happiness. As the festival 

draws near, we wanted to share some important updates regarding the holiday schedule and plans 

for our students. 

 

Please check the grid below to understand the Diwali Holidays- 

Grades Holidays commence on School Reopens on 

Mont I – Grade VII 26th October 2024 11th November 2024 

Grade VIII 26th October 2024 4th November 2024 

Grades IX and X 31st October 2024 4th November 2024 

  

For our students in Grades VIII, IX and X, we understand the importance of staying on track with 

their studies during their crucial academic year. Therefore, we have arranged extra classes for 

these grades following a special timetable that focuses solely on academics. This schedule will be 

shared with students/NeverSkip over the coming days, allowing them to continue their 

preparation with focused support. 

 

For Mont I – Grade VII, the school will reopen on 11th November 2024. We look forward to 

welcoming our students back after the holidays, refreshed and ready for the exciting learning 

ahead, in neat and proper uniform. Please ensure they use the correct School Sweatshirt as 

approach winters.  

 

We wish you a Diwali filled with love, laughter, and togetherness.  

Thank you for your continued support and trust in us.  

 

Thanks and Regards 

  

Ruchi Masih 
Ryan International Academy Bavdhan 
www.ryaninternationalacademy.org/bavdhan 

 

  
 

 

For any queries please email: 

feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

http://www.ryaninternationalacademy.org/bavdhan/
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